
May 30, 2024 

Hedgehog Headlines 
689 Mast Road, Manchester, NH 03102 

T: 603-497-2210 

Important notices: 
The following attachments are at the end of this newsletter: 
Please take time to review the attached information. 

Bartlett PTA Newsletter 
MVMS Summer Music Lessons and Vocal Ensemble 
End of Year Ice Cream Social  

Field Day 
Our annual field day is scheduled on June 6 with a rain date of June 13.  
For those whose order field day shirts they will be distributed at school by 
the PTA.  

Food Service Accounts 

Thank you for such a great year!  We have enjoyed serving your students this year! We have a bit of 
information to share with you.  If your child has money left over, the money will roll over into the next school 
year.  If your child is leaving the district (moving or graduating) you can request a refund at this link: Lunch 
Account Refund Request Form (office.com). If your child owes money, the bill must be paid by the 
end of the year.  To check your child’s balance, log into www.linqconnect.com.  Online payment 
can be done at www.linqconnect.com or you can send cash or check (Goffstown Food Service) 
to school with your child.  

We wish you all a safe, healthy and fun filled summer! 

Volunteer Information: 

Spring is almost here and that means field trips will be happening! Often, teachers will reach out for volunteer 
chaperones. In order to chaperone a school field trip, individuals need to complete the volunteer 
fingerprinting process and complete an online bullying training.  This process can take up to 8 weeks for results 
to come back, so please don’t wait until the last minute. 

The Goffstown Police Department (GPD) has partnered with our district and will now accept SAU 19 volunteers 
at the police station during the hours of 9:00 AM and 3:00 PM, Monday through Friday. You do not need to 
make an appointment, but you will need to bring a photo ID with you and tell them you are an SAU 19 
volunteer. In the event you cannot make it during these open hours, you may stop by the GPD at any time, 
but the availability of an officer to take your prints may be limited and you may have to wait for an available 
officer, or you may be asked to try again at a different date and time.  

Once your fingerprinting is complete, GPD will provide you with an electronic receipt.  This receipt needs to 
be brought to the SAU office along with the following forms and payment for the State of NH for $21.25.  
Please visit the following link for more information and forms. 

Volunteer Fingerprinting (goffstown.k12.nh.us) 

This Week’s Quote: 

“Education is the key to 
unlocking the world, a 
passport to freedom.” 

-Oprah Winfrey

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=On4JkxtQHkeT8TtCViJNQAcRN73MBFxJsbgBHanqjbdUOUIwWjdOWkNJQzZLS0ZQRzAxRTBUUjBSSi4u&web=1&wdLOR=cDD85D517-1446-451A-95E6-0399E09B97AE
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=On4JkxtQHkeT8TtCViJNQAcRN73MBFxJsbgBHanqjbdUOUIwWjdOWkNJQzZLS0ZQRzAxRTBUUjBSSi4u&web=1&wdLOR=cDD85D517-1446-451A-95E6-0399E09B97AE
http://www.linqconnect.com/
http://www.linqconnect.com/
https://goffstown.k12.nh.us/index.php/parents/volunteer-fingerprinting


Registration:  
Grade One Registration is now open. Glen Lake Kindergarten students do not need to register. Please see 
our website for more details.  
 
  
       Upcoming Events  

05/31/2024 PTA Popcorn Friday $.50 06/03/2024 
School Board Meeting, GHS Library, 7:00 
pm 

06/03-
06/05/2024 BOGO Scholastic Book Fair 06/05/2024 

PTA Ice Cream Social with our new 
Principal Mrs. Pyszka, 6:00 pm 

06/06/2024 Bartlett Field Day  06/07/2024 Third Grade Field Trip to Audubon  

06/07/2024 PTA Popcorn Friday $.50 06/12/2024 PTA Meeting, Gym 6:15 pm 

06/14/2024 
MVMS Step-up Day for 
Bartlett 4th Graders 06/14/2024 FREE popcorn Friday by the PTA  

06/17/2024 
4th Grade Celebration for 
Staff and Students 06/18/2024 

 Last day of school, early release 12:45 
and Term 3 report cards sent hom  
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YOUR PTA 
The PTA can be reached on 
Facebook (@Bartlett PTA) or by 
email 
(bartlettPTAteam@gmail.com). 
Contact us anytime – we want to 
hear from you! 
 
President: Sandra Burke 
Vice President: Desi Bernard 
Treasurer: Eric Bernard 
Secretary: Sarah Cameron 
Memberships & Volunteer 
Coordinator: Sheryl Weigler 
 
The next PTA meeting is 
Wednesday, June 12th at  
6:15 pm at Elementary. We 
encourage everyone to attend to 
help plan the upcoming events. You 
do not have to be a member to 
attend the meeting.  
 
However, if you would like to be a 
member, please fill out the PTA 
membership form on paper or 
through Cheddar Up. If you are 
interested in volunteering or 
donating to any of our upcoming 
events, please contact us! We can 
always use the help! 
  

THANK YOU! 

  YEARBOOK 
Treering order are currently being 
printed and are expected to be 
delivered to school by June 10th. They 
will be sent home with students. 
Note, you can still order and have 
yearbooks shipped home. Click here 
to order! Passcode: 
101495057345595 

 
FIELD DAY SHIRTS 
Shirts for Field Day are currently being 
printed and should deliver early next 
week. Again, shirts will be delivered to 
school and sent home with students. 
 

PTA NOMINATIONS 
We are now accepting nominations for 
PTA officers for the 2024-2025 school 
year. Please email us by June 11th if 
you are interested.  

  BOGO BOOK FAIR 
One more Scholastic book fair to 
set off summer reading! We are 
offering a buy one get one free 
book fair June 3-5. In addition, we 
will be posting an ice cream social 
June 5th, 6-8 pm where you can 
meet your new principal, Ms. 
Pyszka! 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/ 
bartlettelementaryschool1 
 

SMALL/TALL 
DANCE 
If you’d like a digital version of 
your photobooth photos, you can 
download them here: 
https://kruu.click/app  
Event code: 4BEU7A3 
 

    

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

June 3-5: BOGO Book Fair! 

June 5: Ice Cream Social & Book 

Fair 

June 6: Field Day 

June 12: PTA Meeting 

June 18: Last Day of School! 

  VOLUNTEERING 
We continue to look for SAU-
approved and fingerprinted 
volunteers to help during school 
hours for events such as popcorn 
Fridays and Scholastic book fairs. If 
interested, click here for more 
information and the required 
forms. We appreciate all that our 
families do for Bartlett! 

 

mailto:bartlettPTAteam@gmail.com
http://www.treering.com/validate
http://www.treering.com/validate
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/bartlettelementaryschool1
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/bartlettelementaryschool1
https://kruu.click/app
https://www.goffstown.k12.nh.us/index.php/parents/volunteer-fingerprinting


2023 -2024
B A R T L E T T  P T A  E V E N T S

September October

December January February

November
4 :  No Schoo l

5 :  F i rst  Day of  Schoo l
11-25 :  Cherryda le  

Fundra iser
20 :  F i rst  PTA Meet ing

22 :  Mov ie  N ight

9 :  No Schoo l
18 :  PTA Meet ing
20 :  Mov ie  N ight

23-27 :  Book  Fa i r
24 :  Spooky  Stor ies

31 :  Ha l loween Parade

10 :  No Schoo l
15 :  PTA Meet ing
17 :  B ingo N ight

22 :  Ear ly  Re lease
23-24 :  No Schoo l

8 :  No  Schoo l
11-15 :  Pengu in  Patch
12 :  Cocoa w i th  Santa

15 :  Mov ie  N ight
20 :  PTA Meet ing

22 :  Ear ly  Re lease
25-29 :  Ho l iday  Recess

1 :  No Schoo l
15 :  No Schoo l

17 :  PTA Meet ing
19 :  Mov ie  N ight

9 :  B ingo N ight
14 :  Va lent ine 's  Day

Carnat ions
21 :  PTA Meet ing

26-29 :  W inter  Recess

Bartlett elementary

March Apr i l May
1 :  W inter  Recess
15 :  Mov ie  N ight

17 :  St .  Patr ick 's  Day
20 :  PTA Meet ing
25-29 :  Book  Fa i r

26 :  W i ld  Encounters

12 :  Mov ie  N ight
17 :  PTA Meet ing

22-26 :  Spr ing  Recess

6-10 :  Teacher  &  Staff  
Apprec iat ion  Week

11 :  Smal l  &  Ta l l  Dance
15 :  PTA Meet ing
24 :  B ingo N ight
27 :  No Schoo l

June
3-5 :  C learance Book  Fa i r

6 :  F ie ld  Day
12 :  PTA Meet ing

18 :  Last  Day of  Schoo l
/Ear ly  Re lease

Happy Summer !

*PTA Events  Are  Subject  to  Change.  
*PTA Meet ings :  6 :15  at  Bart let t
*Mov ie  N ights :  6 :00-8 :00



SCHOLASTIC BOGO 
BOOK FAIR & 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL

We want to mark the end of the school year with an
ice cream social and a BOGO book fair! Your PTA will

be serving ice cream while you shop till you drop. This
fair offers a buy one, get one free deal on books,

perfect for stocking up on summer reading material!

BARTLETT ELEMENTARY
Wednesday, June 5, 2024, 6-8 PM

Your new principal, Ms. Pyszka,
will be helping us scoop ice
cream. Stop by to meet her!

HTTPS://WWW.SCHOLASTIC.COM/BF/BARTLETTEL
EMENTARYSCHOOL1



 
 
 
Dear Families:  

Get ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way. Even better news? At our school’s 
upcoming Fair, for every book they purchase, your eager readers can choose another book for 
FREE! I love this buy-one-get-one promotion because it means students can take home extra 
reading. Choosing their own books empowers kids and inspires them on their journey to becoming 
lifelong readers. And gets them excited for some summer reading fun! 

Here’s what you need to know about the big event, which will take place:   

• June 3-5: Student shopping each morning  
• June 5, 6-8 pm: The PTA will host a family shopping evening with an ice cream social and a 
chance to meet our new principal Susanne Pyszka  

Before the Fair, make sure to set up eWallet, your child’s digital payment account. Say goodbye to 
cash and hello to worry-free, cash-free purchases—and anyone can contribute! Share your child’s 
eWallet so friends and family can add funds and give them more books to enjoy. (If you have more 
than one child, you’ll need to create an eWallet for each one.) 

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online shopping:  
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/bartlettelementaryschool1 

The countdown to more Bookjoy is on. Catch you at the Fair!  

Happy reading!  

Love your friendly neighborhood Bartlett PTA 
���� 



BOARD NOMINATIONS
The Bartlett Elementary PTA is looking for nominations for all
open PTA Officer positions for the 2024-2025 school year. 

PTA
BARTLETT

PRESIDENT VICE PRESIDENT SECRETARY

TREASURER MEMBERSHIP/VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR

If you have the time and interest to serve on the board, please
contact the current board at bartlettptateam@gmail.com or
message us on Facebook at @Bartlett PTA. 

Nominations are open until June 11, 2024 and voting will take
place at the PTA meeting on June 12, 2024. New and
returning members will meet for the June 12, 2024 meeting for
introductions and information sharing and will set a meeting for
August to set the plan for the beginning of the new school year.

THANK YOU!!



BARTLETT PTA 
Bartlett Elementary School 

689 Mast Road 
Manchester, NH 03102 

www.bartlettpta.org 

Bartlett PTA @NHBartlettPTA 

Dear Bartlett Families, 

The Bartlett PTA would like to welcome all the new and returning families to the Bartlett community! We are 
very excited for an exciting and successful 2023–2024 school year! 

The PTA is an organization that partners with parents, teachers, staff, and our community to bring fun and 
educational programs, events, services, and opportunities to our children to enrich their academic experience.  
Bartlett is a community, based on vibrant parent involvement. Your contribution, whether it is your time, 
knowledge, or resources make a difference! We invite you to become an involved member of the Bartlett 
community by joining the Bartlett PTA. 

The Bartlett PTA provides funding for field trips, birthday books, classroom library support, school library 
funding, creating the Bartlett PTA Member Directory, organizing book fairs, family events, ice cream socials, 
pizza parties, field day, and so much more! These events enhance our children’s educational experience and 
help to make our school a fun and supportive community. These activities and events require volunteers to 
help make them successful.  

We want you to become part of the PTA to help plan these amazing activities! Membership is $10 annually 
per member and meets once a month in the evening at the school with free childcare provided! The annual 
membership fee helps to support the many activities the PTA coordinates. Even if you are not able to donate 
your time to the PTA, think about becoming a member to help support the cost of events.  

If this sounds like something you’d like to be part of, please fill out the attached membership form and return it 
to the office. We ask that you put the form and payment in an envelope labeled Bartlett PTA so the office will 
make sure it gets to us. And this year, you also have the option to pay your dues via Cheddar Up! 

To stay informed and connected to all Bartlett PTA news and events, please visit our website at 
www.bartlettpta.org and follow us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/NHBartlettPTA. 

We look forward to another amazing school year and hope to get many more of you involved with the PTA! If 
you have any questions or would like to share some of your thoughts and suggestions, please feel free to 
contact any Bartlett PTA Board Member (bartlettPTAteam@gmail.com).  

Sincerely, 

2023–2024 Bartlett PTA Board Members 
(Sandra Burke, Sarah Cameron, Sheryl Weigler, Desi Bernard, Eric Bernard) 

http://www.bartlettpta.org/
http://www.bartlettpta.org/
http://www.bartlettpta.org/
https://www.facebook.com/NHBartlettPTA
mailto:bartlettPTAteam@gmail.com


BARTLETT PTA
Bartlett Elementary School 

689 Mast Road 
Manchester, NH 03102 

www.bartlettpta.org 

@NHBartlettPTA 

Please support the Bartlett PTA by becoming a member! The cost is only $10 per person for the entire 
school year, which goes toward programs for the students, teachers, and school. The PTA also offers 
additional educational events and entertainment like family movie nights, holiday events, family 
dances, carnivals, book fairs, story nights, special visits, and more! 

Your membership alone will give us a BIGGER voice in our school and community. Your membership dues of 
$10 comes with no obligation, but we are always looking for more volunteers. Whether you have 30 minutes or 
a few hours a month—volunteering with the PTA doesn’t have to take a lot of time. Maybe it’s dropping off a 
box of cookies or decorations for an upcoming event, helping hand out carnations, or maybe it’s an hour helping 
with popcorn on Fridays (it’s a Bartlett tradition!). Anyone can help and we are always in need of volunteers. 

Budget, programs, school events, and volunteer opportunities are discussed at each monthly meeting 
(attendance is not mandatory, but it’s your chance to share your opinion and offer some suggestions!). We 
would love for you to join us at our next meeting and see all the awesome things Bartlett PTA has to offer! 
Meetings are the third Wednesday of every month, 6:15 pm at Bartlett.   

ANNUAL PTA MEMBERSHIP FORM 2023–2024 

Please return this form to Bartlett with your $10 per person annual membership dues. Please pay online using 
Cheddar Up (QR code below) or by check payable to Bartlett PTA. If you pay via Cheddar Up, you can add 

the information below right on the online form and won’t need to send anything into school.  

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________  

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________  

Telephone: ______________________ Email: ________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name: ______________________________ Grade: ________ Teacher: _____________________  

2nd Child’s Name: ______________________________  Grade: ________ Teacher: __________________ 

Amount enclosed: ______ Method of payment: Check # _____ Cash: _____ Cheddar Up: _____  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

http://www.bartlettpta.org/
https://bartlett-pta-membership-sign-up-2023-2024.cheddarup.com/
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